
 
 

 
From: Kenn Wolin [mailto:kwolin@rinicoran.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 12:35 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Robert Rini; Jonathan Allen 
Subject: FW: St. Louis Filling Stamp & Return 
 
Good afternoon Mohammad – Attached is a scan of the date-stamped copy, as received this 
morning, of the extension request that we filed for KMCC. 
Please let me know if you require any additional information.  Thank you. 
 
Kenn Wolin – Legal Assistant 
Rini Coran, PC 
1140 19th Street, N.W., Suite 600 (new address) 
Washington, D.C. 20036 
202.955.3935 - direct dial 
202.296.2007 - general voice 
202.296.2014 - fax 
kwolin@rinicoran.com - e-mail 
www.rinicoran.com 
www.telecommunicationslaw.com 


